
 
 

 

          25th April 2018  

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

A proposal is currently being put together to seek approval for an additional bus stop to be added to the 

current school bus route, from St Joseph’s Carnacaville in the afternoons, to include a stop in Bryansford 

Village.  

In an effort to make this happen, we would request that parents, who would use this bus stop for pickup 

in the afternoons, please compete the form below and return it to school by Friday 27th April, so that 

your children may be included in this proposal to the Translink Bus Station Manager in Newcastle. 

Many thanks for your feedback. 

 

 

Kindest Regards,  

_______________ 

Christopher McCann 

(Principal)  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I (Parent/Guardian Name) _________________________ would like to request an additional 

bus stop for the St Joseph’s PS, Carnacaville school bus in Bryansford Village in the afternoons. 

I would have (No. of Children) ____________ children using this service in the afternoons.  
 

 

Signed:          Date:  

___________________                        ___________________ 

St Joseph’s Primary School 
Carnacaville 

 
25 Carnacaville Road, Maghera, Newcastle, Co. Down BT33 0JS                

Tel: 028 437 22185 
www.carnacavilleps.com 

Principal: Mr Christopher McCann Bsc(Hons), PGCE, PQH(NI) 


